
 
CLACKMANNANSHIRE LICENSING BOARD 

 
MEETING 05 October 2021 at 09:30am  

 
Via MS Teams 

 
Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 

 
Variation(s) (Non Minor) 

 

 
Premises 

 

 
Applicant 

 

 
Date Received 

 
Comments 

Royal Oak Hotel 
7 Bedford Place 
Alloa 
FK10 1LJ 

Alan Bradie 
 

 
 

07 June 2021 Variation to Operating Plan to include:- 
 

Additional Outdoor drinking area to 
the rear of the premises 
 

Application and Layout Plan  (copies 
attached) 
 
Licensing Standards Report (copy 
attached) 
 
Representation  Environmental Officer, 
Clackmannanshire Council, (copy 
attached) 
 
No objections received  Police 
Scotland 20 July 2021 

Royal Arms 
2 High Street 
Tillicoultry 
FK13 6AE 

Premier 
Management (Alloa) 
Limited 
Victoria House 
High Street 
Tillicoultry 
FK13 6AA 

26 July 2021 Variation to Operating Plan to include:- 
 

Additional Outdoor drinking area to 
the rear of the premises 
 

Application and Layout Plan  (copies 
attached) 
 
Licensing Standards Report (copy 
attached) 
 
Representation  Environmental Officer, 
Clackmannanshire Council, (copy 
attached) 
 
No objections received  Police 
Scotland 06 September 2021 

THIS PAPER RELATES TO 
ITEM 5  

ON THE AGENDA 
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Mansfield Arms 
7 Main Street 
Sauchie 
FK10 3JL 

John Gibson & 
Partners 
t/a The Mansfield 
Arms 
Mansfield Arms 
7 Main Street 
Sauchie  
FK10 3JR 

30 July 2021 Variation to Operating Plan to include:- 
 

Outdoor drinking area to the rear of 
the premises 
 

Application and Layout Plan  (copies 
attached) 
 
Licensing Standards Report (copy 
attached) 
 
Representation  Environmental Officer, 
Clackmannanshire Council, (copy 
attached) 
 
Letter of objection received from 
Margaret Stoddart 
 
Representation from Claire Robinson 
and Karl Bourdon 
 
No objections received  Police 
Scotland 08 September 2021 
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